
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1799 
 

Asked on Thursday 12 November 2009 
 
 
 
MS SIMPSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT (MS NOLAN)— 
 
QUESTION: 

 
Given the commercial deal with Cubic as the contractors of go card, how much additional 
funding will Cubic receive as a result of the proposed go card fare increase and the move to 
a go card network?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Maroochydore for the question. 
 
Cubic’s remuneration is not based on the size of any fare increase, the number of 
transactions or the numbers of users. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


